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Craig, Sondra

From: Coman, Kyle
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2025 9:12 AM
To: Craig, Sondra
Subject: Water Utility Station CSM

Hi Sondra, 
 
The Water Utility Station CSM is approved.   
 
Thanks, 
 

Kyle Coman 
City Surveyor & Construction Manager 
Engineering Department 
City of La Crosse 
400 La Crosse Street 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
 
comank@cityoflacrosse.org 
Office: 608.789.7366 
Cell: 608.790.0309 
 


